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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:  Anti-Dumping Commission 
 
TOPIC:  Paper Dumping Complaints  
 
REFERENCE:  Question on Notice (Hansard, 2 June 2014, page 37) 
 
QUESTION No.:  BI-14 
 
Senator GALLACHER: Has there been a complaint or application about paper sourced from 
Germany and Austria—  

Mr Seymour: Not to my knowledge  

Senator GALLACHER: alleging that it is previously sourced from Russian forests without any 
environmental controls?  

Mr Seymour: I can check the records around previous matters and get back to you, if you like. 
 
 
ANSWER 
 
There have been no applications for publication of dumping and/or countervailing duty notices 
relating to paper products from Germany or Austria in the past ten years.  
 
Anti-dumping measures were in place against importations from Nordland Papier AG of Germany 
for A4 copy paper from 1993 until expiring in 2004.   
 


